
Good morning Gateway Guardians, 

Here is our news for Friday, September 28th: 

In fundraising news, have you looked at the Gateway Facebook page?  Yes, we do have a Gateway 

Facebook page!  Check it out and register for the magazine fundraiser.   

Mrs. Arango’s class would like to remind Mrs. Timmons-Sharp’s class of their challenge…winner receives 

breakfast!  Wow! Good luck!! 

 

Today was another COOPS turn in day.  If you didn’t turn your coupons in you still have a chance to get 

one.  COOPS will be handed out on Monday and Tuesday.  

 

Attention Yearbook Club: Don’t forget to work on your theme and picture over the weekend.  Be 

prepared to share them at our next meeting on Tuesday. 

 


